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Dear parent/carer 

 

I hope that you are all finding some time to have a break over the summer and I sincerely hope that our 

Bellerive students are safe and well. 

 

As always, the time is flying by and we just want to remind you of our return dates and times. These are 

listed below for your information as we know that it is easy to forget when the summer is in full swing. 

 

As current parents, you will already know the routines in terms of uniform and equipment but please do 

refer to previous communications to help you. To assist further, please be reminded that a member of staff 

will be available in the following venues at the following times should you need any support:  

14/08 – Laser Schoolwear & AMJ Fashions London Road 

15/08 – Kitted Out & Liverpool Schoolwear, Aigburth 

 

Please do ensure that uniform expectations are fully met as we do not wish to be withdrawing students 

from lessons at the start of term or implementing the behaviour policy. This will be the case should 

uniform not be in order, however, as we need a clear and consistent approach to be fair to all students and 

families. The very vast majority support our standards and so thanks, in advance, for your positive 

response.  

 

As interim Headteacher for the past two terms, it has been an absolute pleasure to work alongside 

students and staff at Bellerive fcJ. It is honestly such a positive, focused and driven environment and this 

approach truly benefits the students in our care. For the absolute most part, they are able to thrive and 

learn without issue.  

 

Thank you for choosing to be a part of this fantastic school and thank you for all you do to support us.  

 

We will be in touch before school returns with any other necessary updates.  

 

With very best wishes,  

 

 
 

Mrs E Brett 
Interim Headteacher 
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